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We have just been notified this afternoon that the  Aquind 
proposal has  been accepted  for examination by the 
 planning inspectorate
You can view the acceptance letter on the PINS website  
using the following link
 
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/
south-east/aquind-interconnector/
 
This means we now move toward into the examination 
stage.
 
When the  application details are fully uploaded and 
available for people to view I will let everyone know.
 
It looks like a busy  start to 2020 as the examination  gathers 
pace.
 
Steve Cornwell
Winchester City Council
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